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Prochain session du Conseil du PHI 
  

  

  

Dear Dr. Abou Amani, 

  

In reference to your email below, 

The Iraqi National Committee of the IHP agrees on the proposed date for the Extraordinary 
online session of the IHP Council. 

 In terms of the 2nd order draft Strategy of IHP-IX, our committee doesn't have any 
further comments or feedback regards it. 

   

Best Regards 

  

Dhifaf Al-Khafaji 
Water Resources Management Engineer 
Member and Secretary, Iraqi IHP National Committee 
The Ministry of Water Resources 
Baghdad, Iraq 
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